
 

 

       October 21, 2013 

 

 

 

Re: Community Meeting on November 9  for New Elam Boat & RV Storage located at 1060 New Elam 
Church Road 

Dear Neighbor, 

 This letter is to invite you to a Community Meeting regarding the New Elam Boat & RV Storage 
project on ____ acres that we are proposing near your property, on Parcel Number ____. An informed 
community meeting will be held on Saturday November 9, 2013 from 2:00 to 3:00PM. The meeting will 
be held on our property at 1060 New Elam Church Road. Plans for our proposed project will be available 
for you to review. You be given an opportunity to ask any questions and voice concerns you may have 
about the details of our project. Our plans may be revised based on your input before we submit it to 
the County. 

 This meeting is required as part of the County zoning process; however County staff will not be 
present at the meeting. We are planning to submit our proposal to the County Planning Department in 
December. You will receive a notice from the County about this submittal once the application has been 
made. 

 We would appreciate your attendance and input at this community meeting. We are providing a 
rough sketch of the proposal with this letter. If you have questions before then, feel free to call or email 
me. 

       Respectfully, 

 

       Dale Stansell 

919-608-4667 

dalemstan@gmail.com 


